
In accordance with North Carolina General Statute 18B-700 (g2), the ABC Store must 
have a personnel travel policy in place. The travel policy must be approved by the 
board’s appointing authority annually.  Since the Town of Blowing Rock is the 
appointing authority for the ABC Board, it is necessary for the Blowing Rock Town 
Council to approve the policy. Also, as result of the Town of Blowing Rock being the 
appointing authority, the Town of Blowing Rock travel policy may be used. The ABC 
Board has requested the Town of Blowing Rock Board of Commissioners approve this 
policy for their use. 


